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13 March 2017

Mr. Timothy Chui

Executive Director

Hong Kong Tourism Association

Flat 1104, 11/F

Hung Hom Commerical Centre, Block B
37 Ma Tau Wai Road

Hung Hom, Kowloon, Hong Kong

Dear Mr. Chui,

On behalf of the Little Life Warrior Society (LLWS), I would like to
express our deepest gratitude to Hong Kong Tourism Association for

sponsoring a coach for our visit to the Dessert Kitchen on 25 February
2017.

The Little Life Warrior Society is a childhood cancer mutual-support
organisation aiming to promote and improve the services and benefits of
children cancer patients. It was established by children cancer patients,
survivors, parents and medical staff of the Lady Pao Children’s Cancer
Centre of Prince of Wales Hospital in Sha Tin in 2002. We provide
children cancer patients with different kinds of activities such as the
LLWS Choir, Visiting Group, tea parties and outings, with the goal of
enhancing the benefits of the children patients. Currently, we are serving
over 1,700 members, and our work has been widely recognised by the
public.

As a charity organisation, it is vital to gain support from different parties
in order for the sustainable growth and development of our Society. Your
support to us is of utmost importance, not only to bring happiness to our
children patients, but also help us improve our services.

Once again, [ would like to express our thanks to you for supporting our
Society. We look forward to your continuous support in the future!

Yours sincgrely,

Ms. May Chang
Project Manager



